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24th Annual Greenhouse Gas Emissions Trading Workshop 
Data Protection Notice 

 
Please refer to the Data Protection Notice regarding Visitors to the IEA and IEA Event Participants 
available on the International Energy Agency (IEA)’s website for further information regarding the 
IEA’s processing of your personal data in connection with your participation in the 24th Annual 
Greenhouse Gas Emissions Trading Workshop taking place at the IEA headquarters on 1- 3 
October 2024 (the “event”) and your rights in relation to your data. If you have further queries 
or complaints related to the processing of your personal data, please contact the Organisation 
for Economic Co- operation and Development (OECD) Data Protection Officer. If you need 
further assistance in resolving claims related to personal data protection you can contact 
the OECD Data Protection Commissioner. 
 

The IEA also wishes to inform you that the IEA: 
 

• is utilizing Zoom Video Communications, Inc.’s Zoom platform to streamline event 
registration and facilitate virtual participation for the event.  To learn more about how 
Zoom uses your data during this process, please review Zoom's data protection policies 
by clicking here; 

• may share the names, and country/affiliation of participants with the event co-hosts: the 
Electric Power Research Institute (EPRI) and  the International Emissions Trading 
Association (IETA) solely for tracking the registration of participants in each session;   

• may share the attendance list, including participants’ and speakers’ names, photos, job 
titles and affiliation/country, with other event participants by email for networking 
purposes. The IEA will not include contact details, such as emails, in any such shared list; 
and 

• may take photographs for communications purposes. The IEA will upload photographs 
to the event page then archive the photos within the IEA for an indefinite period of time. 
Only limited IEA staff have access to such archived photographs.  
 

As mentioned in the IEA’s notice, the IEA may also contact you about future events that might be 
of interest. If you do not wish to be contacted about future events, please send an email to 
climate.change@iea.org. 
 
Date: 25 June 2024 

https://iea.blob.core.windows.net/assets/130d8c43-1f81-4eea-8c2d-9e9344f5f4b9/IEA-Privacy-Policy-Visitors-Events-April-2020.pdf
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